
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €322.76                 

Envelopes €429.80. Thank you 

for your continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

    26th May                 

2019 

Saturday, May 25th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                              

Anniversary Mass for Jimmy & Josie Gough 

Sunday, May 26th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                 

Anniversary Mass for David Veale  

Saturday, June 1st  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                              

Anniversary Mass for Geoff Curran  

Sunday, June 2nd 

 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                             

Anniversary Mass for  John & Kitty Power 

Joy of Faith Camps will be held in the Diocese during the month of July.   

The camps aim is to give children the opportunity to experience the love of Jesus and to 

experience the joy of faith through Catholic Mass and prayer, music and dance, sport 

and games, drama, arts & crafts, bible stories and most importantly, lots of fun!                               

They will be begin each day at 10.00 am and finish at 3.00pm. The camp is open to boys 

and girls between the ages of 5yrs to 14yrs.   

Cost  €40 for first child and €20 per additional siblings.                                                                                                                                                               

Tramore Camp 8th to 12th July – Olivia Elliot 086-3438467. 

All camps will be operate in accordance with the Diocese of Waterford and Lismore. 

You will find an extra yellow envelope in your box at home next week entitled ‘Parish 

Development Fund’. It is necessary to have this extra collection again in June for the 

general upkeep and maintenance of both  Church buildings. 

Mass with Anointing of the Sick will take place at Holy Cross Church, Tramore on 

Wednesday 29th  May  at 10.00 am If anyone requires transport please contact Sr Mary 

086-8620588 or the Tramore Parish Office 051-386477. 

Friday is the First Friday of June, Deacon Gallagher will be visiting the sick and house-

bound with the Blessed Sacrament. Any housebound individuals who would like a visit 

contact 086-2641547. 

The next Lightfever event will take place on Saturday June 1st in the Cathedral of the 

Most Holy Trinity, Waterford from 1.45pm to 4.45pm. Lightfever involves Eucharistic 

adoration, the sacrament of reconciliation, scripture, prayer ministry, music ministry, 

street evangelisation with a candlelit church. All are welcome. 

The Traditional May Procession in our parish will take place today Sunday after 9.30 

a.m. Mass in Dunhill. The Dunhill and Fenor First Communion children with their par-

ents are also invited to join us in this procession to the  Grotto where we will recite the 

Rosary together. 

 Tax Relief for Donations to Dunhill and Fenor Parish                                                                                                
The Parish office have posted out the forms for the tax rebate for donations for the 

year 2018. A full explanation for the scheme is included. We have to close the date 

for return of these forms on Friday 21st June.  If you currently pay tax under the 

PAYE system or are self assessed and are in a position to help the parish at no further 

cost to yourself, signing and returning the form promptly would be greatly appreci-

ated.  Those of you who have contributed this amount during any or all of the last five 

years will have received the letter explaining how we can reclaim money from the 

Revenue. This enduring cert will be valid for the next five years.                                            

Example:                                                                                                                                                     

Donations of €250 during a calendar year, will be worth €362.                                                                              

Donations of €350 will be worth €522 to the parish.    

 We can then submit our claim to Revenue. The Parish benefits greatly from this 

scheme. We once again thank everyone sincerely for your generous contributions. 

 This scheme does not affect your tax liability in any way. All donations are com-

pletely confidential. For more information contact the parish office 051-396892.   

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

